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Dear Ms. Dobin and other members of the P&Z Zoning Regulation Revision
Subcommittee,

| am listening to today's meeting via Zoom and was hoping to make suggestions
for Agenda Item #2. Unfortunately, Agenda Item #1 has taken over an hour and
| have to sign off in 5 minutes to return to work. I've been active on past
meetings on this subject and am anxious to contribute my thoughts on the
proposed draft amendment(s) to DOSRD #2 (and some as they effect #1 too). |
believe that my comments will be productive to the discussion and revision
process. They are positive but suggest wording changes, additions and
deletions.

How can | register these thoughts and suggestions with you? I'm willing to
speak with you on the phone on another day. Can we arrange it?

You can reply via this email address.
Best regards,

Wendy Crowther
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